
 

Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) Policy  

 

During your child’s time at Beal High School they will be educated in Sex and 

Relationships. 

The school’s policies on these subjects are available on the school’s website 

(www.bealhighschool.co.uk) under the SCHOOL INFORMATION > POLICIES 

menu or by following this link: 

https://www.beaconacademytrust.co.uk/policies/ 

 

Questions/To Opt Out 

If you have any questions or wish to opt out of these topics please in inform 

the Data Manager by emailing data@bealhighschool.co.uk. 
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